Valentina Cenic

From: Matthew Robinson

Sent: 16 December 2020 10:31

To: LicensingEnforcement; Valentina Cenic

Cc: Deborah Bragg

Subject: RE: Street trade licence. Case reference: ST282743270

Attachments: Piggys Application Pic 1 15122020.jpg; Piggys Application Pic 2 15122020,jpg;

Piggys Application Pic 3 15122020,jpg

Morning all,

| visited the proposed site for Piggys Take Away to be sighted opposite 153 Scudamore Road Leicester.
| have attached x 2 Notices as seen in the photographs.
However | have some concerns as detailed below.

The iroiosed location will be directly opposite (as the photos clearly show) an existing take away fixed trader

The site is also extremely busy with traffic hence Smiffys being on a business premises car park rather than on the
highway.

Submitted for your information.
Let me know if you need me to do anything else.
Many Thanks

Matt




